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Update: Annual Members’ Intersectoral Meetings –  

Free State  
 

The PSA is happy to announce the following important details regarding upcoming Intersectoral Meetings 

in the Free State: 

 

District: Letjwelephutswa (Welkom) 

Date: 17 November 2023 

Venue: Welkom Swimming Pool 

Time: 09:00 to 18:00 

 

District: Motheo and Gariep 

Date: 24 November 2023 

Venue: Loch Logen 

Time: 09:00 to 18:00 

 

District: Fezile Dabi (Kroonstad) 

Date: 1 December 2023 

Venue: TBC 

Time: 09:00 to 18:00 

 

District: Thabo Mofutsanyane (Bethlehem) 

Date: 1 December 2023 

Venue: TBC  

Time: 09:00 to 18:00 

 

Important note regarding time: Please note that the braai packs will be handed out from 10:00 to 4:00. 

Punctuality is requested as no time extensions will be provided for latecomers. 

 

Registration: Strictly follow protocol: Only members with valid event tickets will be granted entry to the 

venue. Tickets, costing R50, are currently available at the PSA Provincial Office and can also be 

purchased from the shop stewards who must present the list with membership details and the amount for 

the ticket to the Office.  
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The cut-off date for ticket sales is 13 November 2023 for Lejweleputswa and 21 November 2023 at 16:00 

for all other districts. Please be aware that no tickets will be sold at the venue or after the cut-off date. 

Members who want to buy tickets but cannot reach shops steward should contact the PSA’s 

Organising/Marketing Officers responsible for their areas. 

 

Dress code: All attendees are requested to wear PSA black or white regalia for the event. Members can 

also purchase these items from the PSA Provincial Office, noting that these are currently on special offer. 

 

Please remember to bring: Your own cutlery, cooler bag and ice, a camping chair, and portable braai 

stand.  

 

The PSA looks forward to your participation in this event, which promises to be a meaningful day. Your 

attendance and active involvement will contribute to the success of this Intersectoral Meeting. If you have 

any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact the Provincial Office. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and commitment to the PSA. The PSA looks forward to your 

attendance of the event. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka  

GENERAL MANAGER 


